
 

Important Dates: 

April 12th & 13th :  Virtual Pottery Exhibit 

April 22nd & 23rd:  Celebrate Earth Day-Wear blue jeans 

for planting today! 

April 26th & 27th:  Virtual Spring Show videotaping 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Spring – Spring has sprung, and 

sunny days have begun… 
We always welcome spring and are excited to look for all the signs 

of new buds, flowering trees, and fresh green grass.  We get to go 

outside and run in the sun; please remember to have your child wear 

“safe” rubber soled shoes or sneakers for the playground.  The 

mulch on the playground can become irritable and get caught in sandals or open 

shoes.  During classroom Circle Time the children will be learning our Spring songs 

about seeds, the sun, flowers and butterflies!  And we will celebrate Earth Day by 

planting fresh new flowers in our flowerpots! 

 

 

 

April brings Spring weather and the Giving 

Nest Spring Show 

Just a little different this year… 
 

In March and April, the children have been practicing for the Spring Show!  The 

children have chosen their favorite songs and dances and they will put on a little 

show just for you!  During the days of April 26th and 27th each class will be 

performing their show.  We will videotape each class performing their show and we 

will send you your child’s class show via Constant Contact.  Be sure to keep an eye 

on your emails to see the performances! 

 

The Giving Nest Preschool & Kindergarten in Martinsville 

April 2021 Newsletter 



We Are So Excited! 10 of the 14 staff here at the Giving Nest in 

Martinsville have had at least one COVID-19 vaccination shot! We 

continue to schedule for appointments when able.    

 

 

 

Virtual Pottery Display 
 

The children have been working on their very own clay 

creations.  While creating their own pottery sculpture the 

children use their fine and gross motor skills to sculpt their 

masterpieces.  Each age group sculpts a different creation: 

Ducklings choose an animal, Bluebirds create a pinch pot, Cardinals create a coil 

pot, and the Kindergarteners sculpt Owls.  The creativity is wonderful!  Look for 

the email with your child’s clay display the week of April 12th. 
 
 
 

Earth Day 
 

We will celebrate Earth Day on Thursday, April 22nd and 

Friday, April 23rd.  Check your child’s class calendar for 

the specific date.  Remember to wear jeans! 
 
 
 

 

 


